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The "At Zef Pllumi" school in Shengjin 🏫 welcomed the 

Observatory in its premises for the development of the 
training of English language teachers in the Lezhe area, 

focusing on the use of the Akelius platform. The 
meeting was held in the Akelius laboratory, 🧑🏻‍ 💻 a 

space dedicated to improving students' knowledge of 
English, offering a practical and modern approach. 

 

The Akelius platform 👩‍💻 has shown very positive 

results, not only for Albanian students, but also for 
Afghan students during their temporary stay in Albania. 

It has enabled a faster and more effective acquisition of 
the English language, making students more skilled in 

using and reproducing knowledge in a foreign language. 

 

👉 The Akelius initiative is being implemented by the 

"Observatory for the Rights of Children and Youth" in 
partnership with @unicefalbania and in cooperation 

with @ministriaearsimit. 

#akelius 

#akeliusfaundation 
#observatorialbania 

#unicef 
#ministriaearsimit 

 

Read Instagram post in original source here. 
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